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2022 In-Car Camera Report

O’Fallon Police Department

1. The O’Fallon Police Department applied for and received an ILETSB In-Car Camera grant
in 2018.

2. In 2019 the O’Fallon Police Department received $68,000 from the grant, which paid for
for 66% of the purchase price for 17 L-3 In-Car Cameras.

3. The L-3 Camera’s were utilized until 2021, and then removed from the vehicles due to
the acquisition of Axon brand Body Worn Cameras. Axon In-Car Cameras were
purchased and placed into the vehicles to bring consistency in operation and viewing
between the Body Worn Cameras and In-Car Cameras.

4. The following L-3 cameras were removed from the vehicles and are currently stored at
the O’Fallon Police Department:

73496 73497 73501 73502 73503 73504
73506 73508 73509 73517 73518 73521
73522 73525 73526 74701 56700
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Capt. Dave Matevey

Body Camera Administrator
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